
 

1 
 

 

Holiday Newsletter 2021 

Holiday Greeting 

“Hello everyone, I hope the new year is better for all of us.  I wish for all to be safe and holding the ones they love close 

to heart.  Be well and love to all.” 

Love, 

Juice  

 

Happy Holidays Everyone, 

The year has been quiet for Juice as she has continued to work with her horses and family life.  I will address some 

questions that have been sent in. 

1) When will Juice tour again?  Answer: Juice has not notified me when and if she plans on returning to the road.  

When you think of safety concerning Covid-19, that is the main cause for concern.  As soon as I am informed by 

Juice one way or the other, I will notify you via the fan club website. 

2) When is the new album being released?  This project is still on hold at this time. 

 

Otha & Brenda’s Daughter Is Now Married!! 

It is with a great happiness that I announce that Makena Young (daughter of Otha and Brenda Young) is now married. 
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Wedding Date September 12, 2021.  Daniel Burns is the groom and Makena Young is the bride and they are a very happy 

couple.  Makena wore the same wedding dress that her mother did when she married Otha.  Below you will see the 

photo of Brenda and Makena wearing the dress side by side. 

 

 

 

The wedding was held at the Skirball Cultural Center in Los Angeles, CA.  Congratulations Daniel and Makena from the 

entire JNFC!! 

 

New Juice Collectors Item!! 

Did you know there is a new Juice collector’s item available?  This new compilation is in an LP (record) format and on 

pink vinyl!!  This is a must for any Juice Newton fan!! 

This collection features the songs “Come On Over” originally recorded on a Shania Twain tribute collection and the song 

“Reason to Believe” originally featured on “An All Star Tribute To Cher” and the other tracks include may of Juice’s big 

hits including “Angel of The Morning” and “The Sweetest Thing (I’ve Ever Known)” and others. 
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Log on to juicenewtonfanclub.com or juicenewton.net and click on the link to purchase your copy today!! 

 

 

 

 

Website Information 

The domains juicenewton.net and juicenewtonfanclub.com may soon be merging.  The new design and or collaboration 

details will be revealed once I am certain this can be accomplished.  Please visit both sites for up to date information 

about Juice. 

It’s a Wrap! 

That’s all for now.  Have a safe Happy Holiday Season!! 

Paul & Juice 
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